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Minister of Law and Human Rights
Regulation No. 22 of 2023: further
details of the Visas and Stay Permits
Foreigners require to enter and stay in
Indonesia
Issue 21, November 2023

Following our previous advisory on Government Regulation No. 40 of 2023, we now bring you

an update with Ministerial Regulation No. 22 of 2023 (MOLHR Reg. 22/2023) issued on 24

August 2023. This regulation acts as a detailed implementation of the earlier government

regulation, focusing on visas and stay permits in Indonesia.

In our new advisory, we explain the significant expansions in permissible business visitor

activities and adjustments in several immigration requirements based on specific activities

outlined in MOLHR Reg. 22/2023. This regulation is essential for expatriates and employers

planning to visit or send their business representatives to Indonesia, particularly in making

sense of the latest immigration developments.

If you have any questions, please contact:

1. Lia Alizia, Partner – lia.alizia@makarim.com
2. Hendrik Alfian Pasaribu, Senior Associate - hendrik.pasaribu@makarim.com
3. Bhawika Tanggwa Prabhuttama, Associate - bhawika.prabhuttama@makarim.com

M&T Advisory is a digital publication prepared by the Indonesian law firm, Makarim & Taira S.

It informs generally on the topics covered and should not be treated as legal advice or relied

upon when making investment or business decisions. Should you have any questions on any

matter contained in M&T Advisory, or other comments in general, please contact us at the

emails provided at the end of this article.
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